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Year-On-Year rate of industrial new orders less negative

In the quarter ended in October 2009, new orders in industry decreased 21.0% in year-on-year terms, up by 4.5
percentage points from September, reflecting similar performances in both markets, internal (-14.5% in October

and -19.8% in September) and external (-27.1% in October and -31.0% on the previous month).
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